
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

30/01/2022 

MRS Ewa Gross 
25 Bimbadeen Cres ST 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 

RE: REV2021/0045 -5  Skyline Place FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086 

I am lodging my Objection to further development at 5 Skyline Place. 
I am a local resident who has been greatly impacted by this current development. The 
noise ,dirt, increased traffic ,trucks and increased cars parking in surrounding streets have 
been terrible. I have already been subjected to all the building works since 2015 with the 
construction of the Northern Beaches Hospital. We have limited parking already - no increased 
green areas - will suffer over population and decreased real estate values for our properties. 
@Why is stage 2 behind advertised when it has not been approved by Council?. 
Please note my strong objection to further development at 5 Skyline Place 
Thankyou 
Ewa Gross 

2022/053039


